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From: Tyler McFarland <tmcfarland29@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 10:44 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: Granite Bridge Pipeline public comment

The New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission should reject the Granite Bridge Pipeline. Methane gas
pipelines are dangerous for many reasons.

Pipelines explode and this one would be near homes and schools. The storage tank would bemassive. There is a
potential incineration zone. Do you really want an incineration zone? Do your research on gas pipeline
explosions and tell me if you think that belongs in Epping. Liberty Gas is out of their damn mind.

This pipeline is not for the benefit of New Hampshire residents, it’s an export pipeline to get gas to Europe,
while we get all the risk and death. Climate change is about to destroy New Hampshire, we shouldn’t be making
it worse by burning more methane.

Reject the Granite Bridge Pipeline

Thank you.
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